
Drug Tariff Part VIC 

Community Pharmacy Seasonal Influenza Vaccination Advanced Service 

12. From 1 September 2023 a fee of £9.58 will be paid for each adult flu vaccination administered by 

a pharmacy contractor.  

13. Pharmacy contractors will be reimbursed the cost of the vaccine in accordance with Part II, Clause 

8C (Basic Price) of the Drug Tariff.  An allowance at the applicable VAT rate will also be paid.  

14. The fees will be payable only to contractors meeting the requirements of the service.  The 

complete service requirements are set out in directions 7A and 7B of the principal Directions and 

the service specification. 

15. Claims for payments for this programme should be made monthly, via the Manage Your Service 

platform provided by the NHSBSA.  Claims will be accepted by the NHSBSA within three months of 

administration of the vaccination or by 30 June 2023, whichever date is earlier.  Later claims will 

not be processed.  Payments to contractors will be made monthly as part of their normal payment 

schedule.  Information on submitting a claim is available via the NHSBSA website 

(https://www.nhsbsa.nhs.uk/pharmacies-gp-practices-and-appliance-contractors/dispensing-

contractors-information/community-pharmacy-seasonal-influenza-vaccination-advanced-service). 

When using the Manage Your Service platform provided by the NHSBSA for submitting claims, 

contractors should ensure that they only make a single claim for each calendar month, as 

subsequent submissions for that claim month will not be accepted by the Manage Your Service 

platform. 
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